Maths

National Pi Day
On 14 March 2018 the Maths department organised an event to celebrate National Pi day.

Matthew Billcliff (S5) recalled the value of pi to an unbelievable 700 decimal places. This was an improvement from the
school record set last year by Matthew of 500 decimal places.

A huge achievement that left the maths department suitably impressed. Well done Matthew!



